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Membership Matters 
Have you been getting to know the church 
and Unitarian Universalism? Do you feel that 
this congregation might be a spiritual home? 
Are you considering a deeper commitment 
to the church? Membership comes with 
great gifts and opportunities, as well as 
responsibilities to the church community. If 
you are considering membership, please 
check out our membership brochure in the 
foyer or see Erica Stoltz or Barbara 
Handley, Membership Chair, or a Board 
member. 

 

Please visit our website at www.uumidland.org for a listing of all current events. 

http://www.uumidland.org/
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April 2022 Sermons at a Glance         

April 3 “Trans Truth”           

UUCOM will join Rev. Steven Gaines and the UU Church of Fayetteville via Zoom.  Rev. Gaines will interview 

a trans singer-songwriter about her experience and her use of music to process life, identity, and spirituality.  

 

April 10 TBA             

Rev. Dr. Steven Gaines will lead this service. 

 

April 17 “What’s in Your Egg?”          

This Easter Service will be led by Rev. Dr. Steven Gaines 

 

April 24 “An Exploration of Faith:  Part Four:  Holy Envy”      

At a time when I needed it most, I stumbled upon the writings of Barbara Brown Taylor, and I saw in her 

books some of my own spiritual journey.  In the last of my four-part series of sermons based on her books, 

we’ll explore Holy Envy:  Finding God in the Faith of Others.  This memoir of Taylor’s experiences teaching 

world religions at Piedmont College shows us that God is bigger than any one religion. What we discover in 

whole heartedly exploring different religions can deepen our own understanding of faith   and connect us to 

a world of spiritual seekers.  I still have two of her books which I would love to give away to someone for 

sharing a service about your spiritual journey with us.   
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Sunday Mornings       

Sunday services remain in a hybrid format both in-person and virtually. 

The board and the COVID Team gave much thought to the rules (Pg. 

5) which we must all abide by as a way to properly care for each other 

and reduce the possibility of spreading the virus. Please read them 

carefully and be prepared to follow them. 

We will also continue to broadcast our services over Zoom 

(https://zoom.us/j/2750827327).  

We expect that Zoom will become a permanent part of our services so 

that people who cannot attend in person will be able to join us online. 

Sunday services are currently hybrid both in person and online, using 

Zoom:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a low-tech option, you can call in with any phone to this number: 

929-205-6099. When it asks for your Meeting ID, enter the below 

number. 

 
Online Giving  
While we are mostly meeting online, remember that there are still ways 
to give to our weekly offering and submit your pledge. You can text: 
“Give” to 432-271-4921 Or you can go to our website: uumidland.org 
and scroll down to the yellow PayPal Donate button. You can also mail 
a check to our office, or have your bank send a check. 
 

Children’s Space: Spirit Play meets in person from 10:00-10:45.  

Masks are required. 

 

Interested in RE, see the RE Corner on page 6 for details. 

 

 

 
 

 

UUCOM Board 
 

Janine Deckard, President 

Barbara Handley, President-Elect 

Jane Hellinghausen, Treasurer 

April Graham, Secretary 

Eli Hilbert, At Large Member 

Lisa Jebsen, At Large Member 

Rebecca Dodge At Large Member 
 

 

 

UUCOM Staff 
 

Jessica Stewart,  

Office Administrator 

(432) 694-4308 

Office Hours: 

Wednesday 9-1 

Email: office@uumidland.org 

 

Barbara Handley,  

Director of Religious Education  

Email: dre@uumidland.org  

Phone: 432-978-5977 

 

Sonja and Scott Millichamp, 

Music Directors 

Email: music-

directors@uumidland.org, 

 
Visit our website: 

www.uumidland.org 

Like us on Facebook: 

Unitarian Universalist Church of 

Midland TX 
https://www.facebook.com/UUMidland 

https://zoom.us/j/2750827327
http://www.uumidland.org/
mailto:office@uumidland.org
mailto:dre@uumidland.org
https://www.facebook.com/UUMidland
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Community Pantry            

Board member, Eli Hilbert would like to see if anyone has some piece of furniture that would be suitable for 
a community pantry that we could install near our free library. We would prefer to recycle than to purchase 
new. It would be lovely if it were sturdy, weatherproof and secure. If you have something that might work, 
please reach out to the board or contact Eli directly. 

 

Save the Date!  Work Party on Saturday, April 2      

The past two years has been tough on all of us including our beautiful church home!  Please join us at church 
at 9:00 to spruce up our building and grounds.  So think about your favorite things to do:  clean window, rake 
leaves, pull weeds, organize, dust and polish furniture. You may want to bring your favorite gardening tools 
or cleaning products.   Remember many hands make light work!! 

 

UUCOM Members and Friends Directory        

The 2022 UUCOM Members and Friends Directory is complete. 
Electronic and hard copies will be sent this week to UUCOM 
members, UUCOM friends will need to request their copy of the 
directory and any may request physical copies of the directory. 

Please contact Jessica in the office by email, 
Office@UUMidland.org, or phone, 432-694-4308, or by website 
request to request an electronic or hard copy of the directory. 

 

 

mailto:Office@UUMidland.org
https://uumidland.org/uumidland-directory-request/
https://uumidland.org/uumidland-directory-request/
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Church In-Person Service Rules           

The board and the COVID Team gave much thought to the rules which we must all abide by as a way to 
properly care for each other and reduce the possibility of spreading the virus. Please read them carefully and 
be prepared to follow them. 

We will also continue to broadcast our services over Zoom. We expect that Zoom will become a permanent 
part of our services so that people who cannot attend in person will be able to join us online. 
 
THE RULES  

1. Masks that cover the mouth and nose will be required for all participants (age 2 years and up). The 
exception to this will be speakers at the pulpit who stand behind the shield and individuals with 
medical issues that prevent mask usage. 

2. All attendees must maintain 6 foot social distance. Exceptions only will be made for family groups. 

3. Attendance will be taken for contact-tracing purposes.  

4. Temperatures will be taken. All participants must register at 100 degrees Fahrenheit or below to be 
allowed entry.  

5. Please use only the marked doors for entry and exit from the building. 

6. Socializing areas will take place in outdoor spaces only (either under the front tree or in the south 
garden which will be accessible through the west gate only). The fellowship hall will not be open for 
socializing. 

7. Though the sanctuary will be open, its capacity will be limited to 30 people. Should there be an 
overflow, we may use the fellowship hall for a small number of people. The only other areas open to 
all will be the bathrooms. The classrooms, kitchen, storage closets, library and offices will only be 
accessible to specifically authorized individuals. 

8. There will be no congregational singing. 

 

Just like the rest of you, the Board is looking forward to the day when we can return to what was our normal 
building use before the pandemic. We sincerely hope that day will be very soon. We will keep you informed. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact any board member. 

 

Guest Speaker Rev. Dr. Steven Gaines        

The Board of UUCOM is proud to announce the decision to bring Reverend Doctor 

Steven Gaines into our loving community as a regular guest speaker. He will assist 

us with a few services in the coming months. I know that many of you have questions 

about this new and exciting endeavor. We look forward to all that we have to learn 

from Reverend Gaines. He is the Associate Professor of Speech and Communication 

at Midland College. He is a part-time minister for the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

of Fayetteville, AR. He has graciously offered to help us at a time when we need a 

fresh new perspective and an extra set of hands. We are still planning to go forward 

with our Interim Search for an Interim minister, but our previous vote of Lay-Lead Plus 

allows us to seek the help of professional UU ministers, and Rev Gaines fits the bill. 

Please feel free to reach out to me or any board member if you have questions.  
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Thoughts from the RE Corner          

Children’s Space 10:00-10:45   

We are BACK!!!!  Spirit Play meets in person from 10:00-10:45.  Masks are required.  Spirit Play is a 

Montessori-based curriculum that is based on our UU Promises (Principles) and Sources. This month’s 

stories will reflect earth-based promises. 

April 3—A Quiet Place.  We all need a place where we can just “be”. 

April 10—Old Turtle.  This story reflects the connection to God, the earth and one another. 

April 17—Rechenka’s Eggs.  The story follows the relationship of Babushka and her rescue goose, 

Rechenka. 

April 24—Miss Rumphius.  Miss Rumphius reminds us that we all have the ability to leave a positive mark 

on the world. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt      

Easter is Sunday, April 17.  As part of our church tradition, 

we have an Easter Service followed by our annual Easter 

Egg Hunt.  The Religious Education Committee is asking 

each parent to bring a dozen filled plastic eggs for each of 

their children.  If filling the eggs with candy, please use 

wrapped candy!  The donated eggs will then be hidden in 

the garden for the hunt.  Please bring baskets for children to 

place their collected eggs. 

 

 

Chalice Lighting      

We light this chalice to celebrate Unitarian (cup left hand to make a U) Universalism (cup right hand to make 

a U). 

We are the church of the open minds (fingertips touch the forehead and swing open like a door). 

We are the church of the helping hands (hands outstretched palms up). 

We are the church of the loving hearts (hands crossed over heart). 

 

Religious Education Volunteers    

If you are interested in helping with our children’s religious education, there are many ways that you can 

participate.  You could read or tell a story during Children’s Space.  You may suggest a story for our Children’s 

Space.  Our theme is:  Super Heroes!!   I am looking for volunteers to lead Children’s Space during June!!  If 

you can help, please contact Barbara Handley at ebhandley@sbcglobal.net or 432-978-5977. 
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What’s Happening at UUCOM          
 

April Share the Plate            

We will share ½ of all cash donations with this April’s Share the Plate recipient. The Social Action Committee 

has chosen the following recipient, Keep Midland Beautiful.  

Our goal is to empower you with the tools and knowledge you need 

to help keep our community clean, vibrant, and beautiful! This site is 

your resource for all things related to litter prevention, beautification, 

and waste management in Midland, Texas.  

We are a Non-Profit 501(c)3 that works closely with the City of Midland on programs that promote a beautiful 

Midland.  

Learn more at https://keepmidlandbeautiful.org/. 

 

Monthly Stitching Group           

Postponed Until Further Notice.  

We welcome all stitchers: knitters, crocheters, embroidery or hand sewing! Bring your projects to visit or to 

get and share advice & tips.  

 

Interested in Becoming a Member?          
Interested in officially joining our church community? Reach out to Rev. Julie, Carol Kullman, Jane 

Hellinghausen, or Barbara Handley; or check out our Path to Membership brochure in the foyer or info online. 

The process consists of committing to attend a Newcomers’ Drop-In Circle or class; making a pledge of time, 

talent, &/or treasure; and signing the membership book. We welcome you! 
 

Care Team for Church Members and Friends        

We invite you to share any needs you April have or concerns about church members/friends with the care 

team. When others in our church family approach you about a difficult situation in their life please ask them 

if it is ok to share that information with the care team. You April share requests and concerns with Jane 

Hellinghausen (413-4612), or by calling the church office (694-4308).  

Thank you for helping to make our church an even more supportive and caring community! 

 

Garden and Grow, Continues           

We will be continuing work in the Garden on the first Saturday of every month. Time varies depending on 

weather.  

Free Yoga Class          

Patricia (Patty) George, the Yoga teacher will hold virtual classes Saturdays, 9-10 AM.  If anyone would like 
to join them - it's still free – just send an email to Patty George at, georgepat31@gmail.com to discuss in-
person or virtual (Zoom) availability.  

Patty George is also leading meditation after the yoga class from 10:15 to 10:45.  All are welcome and again 
they can contact her via the email above. 

https://keepmidlandbeautiful.org/
tel:432-413-4612
tel:694-4308
mailto:georgepat31@gmail.com


April 2021 Newsletter  
  

8 | P a g e     UU Church of Midland 

 

Food donations for people and pets!          

Each Sunday during our offering, we collect donations of nonperishable food for local food pantries, and pet 
food for Lone Star Sanctuary for Animals. Make a special note to remember your food donations for our 
monthly Intergenerational Services, as the children love to collect the food and bring it forward. (You can 
check our calendar online to see when those are!) 

 

Tree of Life              

The modern Pagan movement provides a means for people to connect with the daily, monthly, and yearly 
cycles that continue to affect us physically and emotionally. Through classes and rituals, the Tree of Life 
Open Circle explores this connection in an ongoing effort to foster growth and community for kindred spirits 
of the earth. 

For updates and further information about Tree of Life, please check out their Facebook page here.    

https://www.facebook.com/TreeOfLifeOpenCircle
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Wider World             
 

UU the Vote             

We plan to kick off our UU the Vote work on Sunday, April 10 at 1pm PT / 2pm MT / 3pm CT / 4pm ET. 
This 90-minute live webinar will feature UUA President Rev. Susan Frederick-Gray, our state partners, and 
our new UU the Vote Campaign Manager. Learn how our program is going deeper into values-based 
conversation, showing up for ballot measures to combat voter suppression, fight for reproductive justice, and 
resist the criminalization of BIack, Indigenous, and people of color communities.   

Will you join us to launch UU the Vote 2022? 

Unitarian Universalists understand that democracy is a process and a practice. A movement for radical 
democracy requires us to create new coalitions and community partnerships to put power in the hands of the 
many, instead of the few. UU the Vote is part of Side With Love, which shares four intersectional justice 
priorities; we hope you’ll join us in connecting reproductive justice, LGBTQ+ justice, and climate justice with 
electoral justice.  
 

Spring 2022 Skill Up Series 

This is our monthly series of trainings on organizing skills to 
help build our UU the Vote and Side with Love Volunteer 
Squads and help YOU build stronger teams in your 
congregation and community. We'll start the session with 
some spiritual fun and then launch into our training. This is 
also a chance to find out how to get more involved as a Side 
with Love volunteer and meet members of the Volunteer 
Squads. 
Sign up now to come live, or be the first to get the recordings! 

 

UU Ministry for Earth            

Spring for Change: a Season of Sacred Activism — from March 20 (Spring Equinox) through May 22nd 

(International Day for Biodiversity) — is an invitation to the Unitarian Universalist faith community to embody 

the transformational, regenerative power of Spring through sacred activism for Earth and all our relations.  

The 2022 Spring for Change theme is Get Rooted, Get Ready! Together, we will Get Rooted in our faith 

communities, our spiritual practices, and our relationships to the ecosystems we are home to. 

 “Get Rooted, Get Ready!” Earth Day Worship Service  

April 22 – 9am PT / 10 MT / 11 CT / 12 ET& Available for Congregational Use! 

A course on Ecology as Scripture, from our Caucus forums to our Earth Day worship celebration 

(April 22) 

Please click here to read the full spectrum of programming for Spring for Change: A Season of Sacred 

Activism. 

 

UU Young Adults for Climate Justice Movement Training Workshop Series  

UU Young Adults for Climate Justice is hosting a movement training workshop series for young adults (18-
35). Spread the word or join us across three Saturdays to be supported, resourced, and empowered in your 
justice work. They are independent workshops, so register for just one or all three! 

https://click.everyaction.com/k/43283030/336530498/2045356577?nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwNS8xLzc5MDg1IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjFiZGQwNDYyLWJhYWEtZWMxMS05OTdlLTI4MTg3OGI4M2Q4YSIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAib2ZmaWNlQHV1bWlkbGFuZC5vcmciDQp9&hmac=ytWYnl_hREEuqlwrUKdp1xCGvNT7CA92mWpoNnPF-aA=&emci=c9748c11-b3aa-ec11-997e-281878b83d8a&emdi=1bdd0462-baaa-ec11-997e-281878b83d8a&ceid=19284560
https://click.everyaction.com/k/43283032/336530507/667745982?nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwNS8xLzc5MDg1IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjFiZGQwNDYyLWJhYWEtZWMxMS05OTdlLTI4MTg3OGI4M2Q4YSIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAib2ZmaWNlQHV1bWlkbGFuZC5vcmciDQp9&hmac=ytWYnl_hREEuqlwrUKdp1xCGvNT7CA92mWpoNnPF-aA=&emci=c9748c11-b3aa-ec11-997e-281878b83d8a&emdi=1bdd0462-baaa-ec11-997e-281878b83d8a&ceid=19284560
https://secure.everyaction.com/p/En3QOQksXUaeCqLotCO22g2
https://api.neonemails.com/emails/tracking/click-link/yvX2UkTdHre4KrSJkxdi1gK5gcLvcLMzb03VJkuQKK8=/mgFF7Zzh2e2TbM6W2gyXqi475qImzK5sJ1NtEfO9VJU=
https://mcusercontent.com/c42bd138dc5349e143978d193/images/44f4cfb4-e30d-6346-f85c-9cc261b7a761.png
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Jail Support 101 (April 2nd, 4 pm ET)  
Presented by Casey Clowes, Antoinette Scully, Hanan Robinson, and Alex Sherwood. 

Health and Wellness: For the Moment/For the Future (April 9th, 3 pm ET) Presented by Rev. 
Elizabeth Mount 

Register for Movement Workshops! 
 

Environmental Justice + Heather McGhee: March 30 @ 5pm PT/6pm MT/7pm CT/8pm ET 

The UUMFE BIPOC Caucus is calling all changemakers! This month the Caucus is taking lessons from 
Heather McGhee in finding places of radical change and necessary hope as we bring both of these themes 
home to ourselves and our communities. The reality is we can no longer operate without bridging the 
relationship between racial injustice and our climate crises. It's time to dive in deep as we learn from Heather's 
talk on the Sum of Us and then challenge ourselves to take what we learned to ourselves and our 
communities.  

Register for the Discussion! 

 

In honor of World Water Day, UUs for Social Justice is encouraging Unitarian Universalists in the United 
States to tell the US Congress to demand increased equity and more nature-based solutions in the upcoming 
2022 Water Resources Development Act (WRDA). Learn more about the effort and write to US legislators. 

 

UUA International Office           

Recent global events have reminded us that the world’s humanitarian crises don’t wait for our convenience. 
The COVID-19 pandemic has now raged for a second full year, but that hasn’t stopped climate change and 
other systemic injustices from continuing apace as well. To the contrary, it has exacerbated pre-existing 
inequities that impact basic human rights. Read more about the UUA International Office. 

Displacement & Human Rights: All In for Climate Justice  
April 22 - May 1, 2022 | UU@UN Intergenerational Spring Seminar - Register 

 

UUA Intergenerational Spring Seminar         

Unitarian Universalists aged 14 and up will deepen their connections across generations and grow their skills 
to take action for climate justice at the Intergenerational Spring Seminar in April. This year’s theme is 
“Displacement and Human Rights: All In for Climate Justice,” and will include both virtual and in-person 
gatherings join online April 22 – May 1, 2022 . 

Read More! 

 

TXUUJM              

The latest monthly newsletter is here from the Texas UU Justice Ministry, our state action network. This issue 
includes TXUUJM's statement of support for trans Texans and their families, Rev. Erin Walter's call to 
President Biden, 14 UU congregations supporting climate justice, a very important Doodle poll, and more! 
You can sign up for the newsletter at TXUUJM.org. As always, thank you to your congregation for supporting 
TXUUJM! Together, we are bending Texas toward justice. - Rev. Erin Walter, TXUUJM Acting Executive 
Director, txuujm@gmail.com. 

READ FULL NEWSLETTER HERE. 

 

https://api.neonemails.com/emails/tracking/click-link/xBmWy92bVwzA9R-JUv_UCFD0UFhkf5Bzm1jpibzYmPo=/iz0aWiEuPtYQ-JaFy9U_cTKfNgwP8mdtbHCqe3DGVuo=
https://api.neonemails.com/emails/tracking/click-link/xBmWy92bVwzA9R-JUv_UCFD0UFhkf5Bzm1jpibzYmPo=/iz0aWiEuPtYQ-JaFy9U_cYmZ-xZlcjJoNQimDAj0IeA=
https://api.neonemails.com/emails/tracking/click-link/xBmWy92bVwzA9R-JUv_UCFD0UFhkf5Bzm1jpibzYmPo=/iz0aWiEuPtYQ-JaFy9U_cWTbVW8kshx-8UK1y-JMJrk=
https://www.uua.org/international
http://url9064.uua.org/ls/click?upn=rcTGl9CoRjXAwh0NjcZ6gBYEs3OsidUncarP3kmDzYl-2FN4x18q9hSZQjf9d7imK0pdYiTxt2UAV9MylF-2B-2BmcBgofcNKAM35t0rbKCueifsU-3DHpI-_U8-2FzRMA8pwK6BcKXi4HrKsDcpGpc0Rt9dGxtRu0OOfFjkIFNh0TcfUSOXYG6KN2PQ0oVUlKbFY2SZQYOG7t-2FVVH7XBvsvefT-2BSskkHI1fRN39oO70jwM-2FfyNxgHnYdOFWoaRMfUrfMAfypTtHwcEtOxXQzByfEA2ukgd44lEeWKdwWqU9GBWegGNTqfsH06jb8RMvNgM7X1N2BpWh3QsfqNgWy0QEvumkuJdS8vvarMxWHfiosmOtJ23W5MtNsz4O0D7CoUL2HJC3GE-2BWZKqxjPJ4jMy4j2iqexuf7S-2Fz1ExkX3Qczy65Pzj7O0YB1QqAV-2BoaM5g4EvSEBlSY6nJ-2BFnU4-2F95-2FzLz58fYTh0alAbMOjlKRggda8J5gV1D-2ByPCLrtq30YCJyfCHyi77XTUunV9Z2Q7gCK3KJfb3IpDDRbnLp2Tt85jtNn-2BOAN99llpAQA9DPHZP-2Bd7vXkqFGMkyoi5xtETEOI1PZJazXqWbta-2BCI-2F0fLdCi9YwBCIIteerhADqMutwxcw7EDYn1-2BvThL2uzPatBYDeFiB9H-2BXnrXYe3-2Fv4XU3c-2FKNdDBMs1e0zUVinaG-2Btu0otFAtLNAEtZE04DJY2xKfyM60NbzoBGWeUP6TZ6c2NvIYALxNEoG-2BcOSYAESXf-2Fd1Sr7Dh8Yuqe6M0X-2BwuVkZStOVmx2pUZKVxh6Th7OXF-2BPjW1ZO4lHnQpAd09K7JbYOVRnEiUFtuaAEPDE7mInGl-2BEc8Ea1HZgf2SJ1cQXr3uBPef5ZJEiZjqWsQPx5cPolHXseLUZWEnezUuBYftiaW-2Fr3dek2kPtwcMcboG6td79oYrbXm8x7VQ7Xr5qoSY1-2Bf5wTJPO0jPH5G3Ew8j6ZtB-2FnqB-2FtgZ-2FkMddlyGp6NSSepPdYJ6VNj6VaLRkdyUtG4zDK95Y6YKJBkq-2Fjtg-2BpqKlBBHm-2FjbIP-2F-2B9w-2BmmRDyEjNtBlTiJGs8L-2Fk-2FgUrUGtT3dFucsVQkuev1YyOJ9kwUvLC0Rs4acI-3D
https://www.uua.org/international-justice/un/spring-seminar
https://mailchi.mp/b0e3a078b46b/march-news-voting-day-letters-to-biden-more
https://mailchi.mp/8454c0d27069/supporting-trans-texans-sharing-legal-updatesclergy-responses
https://doodle.com/poll/sx68c9ftrmmr9d2v?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link
http://txuujm.org/
mailto:txuujm@gmail.com
https://mailchi.mp/b0e3a078b46b/march-news-voting-day-letters-to-biden-more
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UUA Common Read: Defund Fear          

The 2021–2022 UU Common Read is Defund Fear: Safety Without Policing, Prisons, and Punishment 

by Zach Norris, published by Beacon Press. The Common Read offers opportunities to explore personal 

connections to criminalization and public safety in America. Defund Fear: Safety without Policing, Prisons, and 

Punishment by Zach Norris confronts issues that will raise core theological questions for UUs. Discussion guides, 

video materials, and more are coming in April. 

Read More! 

 

Please Join Us for General Assembly 2022! 

In 2022, we will have the option of meeting online or in-person! For those who enjoyed the convenience and 

accessibility of remote participation, General Assembly will continue to offer a virtual experience with robust 

programming and enhanced delegate discussion tools. For those who miss the in-person experience, GA 

2022 offers opportunities to re-connect with friends old and new, local site attractions, and more! Join us 

June 22 - 26, 2022 online or in-person in Portland, Oregon. 

General Assembly 2022 Registration is now open!  

 

UUs for a Just Economic Community (UUJEC) 

See our latest News & Views by clicking here: 

https://uujec.org/Portals/0/News%20views%20spring%202022.pdf 

https://www.uuabookstore.org/Defund-Fear-P18793.aspx
https://www.uua.org/read
https://www.uua.org/ga/registration
https://uujec.org/Portals/0/News%20views%20spring%202022.pdf

